
ol-tlanta r.ion~ai Societg, 
Atlanta, Georgia 

The Honorable Ivan Alllen, Jr. 
Mayor of Atlanta 
Atlanta, Georgia 30301 

Dear Mayor Allen, 

1 9 I"Iay, 1 967 

Enclos ed please find co py of most recent r 

letter to Senior Senator Richard B. Russell. It is a resume 
of the arguments sent to Mr. Johnston, Director of the Plant 
Quarantine Division, USDA, but which, thus far, have fail ed to 
convince him. 

Perha ps a not from you to Senator Russell 
would motiva te him to action for us? 

Thanking you in advance, and also acknow­
ledging recei pt of co py of your letter of Hay 2nd to Mr. John­
ston, 

Your sincere , 

Mr s . Cha r le s Busch, Secretary to 
Cha irman of Committee for Memoria l 
c/o Greenwood 
2160 Stewart Ave., SW 
Atlanta , Ga . 30315 




